
I am writing to you concerning the abortion bill.  

I oppose this Bill on the grounds that is discriminatory against pro life people. Freedom of expression 

are fundamental Human Rights! (RE: Articles 10 + 11 of the human rights act).  

Countless babies’ lives have been saved through the selfless, timeless efforts of the pro-life people 

who are willing to give their time to this very worthy cause.  

Mothers have been spared lives full of torment and anguish. It is wholly unfair for anyone to suggest 

taking away a woman’s choice to seek an alternative to abortion which may be offered by pro-life 

groups outside abortion centres.   

This Bill is totally unacceptable! Should this horrendous Bill be approved where will it end?  

Thank you for considering my letter.  


